
Presenting findings from study on sustainable marine uses of sea grass
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The Formentera Environment Department reports that findings from ‘Sustainable marine uses of
posidonia on Formentera’ will be unveiled in a Zoom call ( https://zoom.us/j/92581086482 ) this
Thursday 11 February at 7.00pm. A GEN-GOB project with support from Soldecocos, the
initiative has roots in the Consell-sponsored Save Posidonia Project and purports to share
findings of an effort to gauge conservation and protection of 
Posidonia oceanica
and the impact of mooring watercraft on local meadows of the seagrass. All are welcome.
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